
 

Newsletter  

Friday 7th June 2024  

     Weekly School Attendance 93% / Best Class Attendance: Year 1 (99%)               

Welsh Phrase of the week: Mae’n ddrwg gen i  (Sorry) 
 

Class Assembly – Year 2 

Year 2 pupils enjoyed performing their Class Assembly based on the importance of Keeping a Healthy 

Lifestyle and the work they have been doing during their My Happy Mind sessions. Thank you to Mrs 

Ellis, Miss Hopkins and Mrs Crook for organising the assembly with the children.  Thank you to the 

families for coming to support the children.  We were very proud of their hard work and enjoyed 

their lovely work. 
 
Class Photograph – Year 6 

Please follow the link: https://htmp.st/YsgolCefnMawr24-Y6 to view and order the Year 6 class photograph 

from Tempest Photography.  It is a lovely photograph. 
 
D Day – 80TH Anniversary service 

The Head Boy, Blake Jackson, and Head Girl, Lola Edwards, attended a service and laid a wreath on 

behalf of the school with members of Cefn Community Council and other local schools at the 

Cenotaph yesterday, to mark 80 years since the D-Day landings. Thank you to Cefn Community Council 

for organising the event and supplying a Poppy wreath. 
 
Class Assembly Reminder – Year 3 

A reminder that Year 3 will be holding their Class Assembly for families on Wednesday, 12th June at 

9:15 am in the school hall to share their learning they have been doing this term about Romans and 

Celts. We hope you can join us.  Please wait outside the Reception Foundation Phase entrance. 
 
Head Lice 

We have had reports of head lice in classes this week. We would be grateful if you could please check 

your child’s hair and treat if necessary.  Thank you. There is no requirement to stay off school with 

this. 
 
Stay-On-Side Presentation – Year 6 

Pupils in Year 6 have been taking part in a 6-week Stay-on-Side Project funded by Cefn Community 

Council.  The aim of the project is to promote respect for the local community and reduce Anti– 

Social behaviour in the community, and take part in sport sessions to encourage team work and 

collaboration.  The class shared their work from their programme and a presentation was held in class 

on Tuesday.  Thank you to Sonia Benbow-Jones from Cefn Community Council and Andrew Ruscoe for 

holding the presentation and working with the children. PCSO Lara Shiers has also worked with the 

pupils during this project. 
 
100% Attendance Awards 

Congratulations to the following pupils for achieving 100% Attendance in the 2nd half of the Spring 

term 2024. 
 
Nursery – Versace, Thea, Arwen, Amelia-Hollie and Elsie    

Reception – Alanna, Tommy, Faith, Lyla, Archer and Noah 

Year 1 – Effie, Harper, Brea, Noah, Frankie, Connor and Lula-Belle 

Year 2 – Darcie, Melvyn, Austin, Maya, Betsi, Hattie, Ava, Rogan, Elijah and 

Ralph 

Year 3 – Isaac, Frankie and Tiger 

Year 4 – Noah, Freddie, Bella, Scarlett, Calli, Raya, Oakley and Charlie 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhtmp.st%2FYsgolCefnMawr24-Y6&data=05%7C02%7Cmailbox%40cefnmawr-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7Cdaacddba950f40fa662d08dc7bf98bb8%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638521559340569521%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z4Phsm%2FR0%2BNGymJbBNNpS4GJBNXVfHhalAO3MMRMRg8%3D&reserved=0


 

Year 5 – Prosper, Sharon, Lillian, Spencer, Lily-Ann, Noel, Cadi, Bentley, Demi-Lea, Kanye, Cobi and 

Eden 

Year 6 – Amelia, Ruby, Dani, and Blake   
 

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 
 

Nursery – Jack  Year 3 – Harvey 

Reception - Lily  Year 4 – Darcy 

Year 1 – Effie   Year 5 – Cobi 

Year 2 – Darcie  Year 6 – Isabel 

 
 
Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Oliver  Blwyddyn 3 – Freya 

Derbyn/Reception – Rylee  Blwyddyn 4 – Scarlett 

Blwyddyn 1 – Frankie   Blwyddyn 5 – Emeli 

Blwyddyn 2 – Ashton   Blwyddyn 6 – Ruby 
 
Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were 

chosen as they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Versace  Year 3 – Leo 

Reception – Evie  Year 4 – Scarlett 

Year 1 – Connor   Year 5 – Kohl and Bentley 

Year 2 – Maya  Year 6 – Izzy 
 

 

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a 

responsibility to keep children and young people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Andrea Green, or Miss 

Eleanor Williams. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an 

emergency.  
 


